
CSCC Meeting Invitation  

At Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools, we strive towards Catholic School Community Councils (CSCCs) 

that are reflective of the families we serve. This includes continued collaboration with First Nations and 

Métis families, as well as the many families who are new to Canada and have recently enrolled in our 

schools. The insights, experiences, and ideas of all families who choose Catholic Education are invaluable 

to our CSCCs and we extend a warm welcome for all to participate. Together, we continue the path of 

reconciliation, remain rooted in faith, grow in knowledge, and reach out to transform the world. 

 

Please join us at our next CSCC meeting on Sept. 25th at 7:00.  Together, we will create an environment 

of mutual understanding, inclusivity, and shared success. 

Our children benefit when we work together in a shared spirit of faith. Together, we will not only 

enhance the educational experience for our students but also build lasting bonds that enrich our 

Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools family. 

 

 

 


